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City of Canby 
 

 

Planning Commission 
Meeting Cancellation Notice 

 

 

 

The Planning Commission Meeting regularly scheduled for 

Monday, February 22, 2021 at 7:00 PM has been cancelled 

because the applicant for the Memory Care Facility has 

requested their application be removed from the agenda to 

be heard at a later date.  

 

For more information, please call the Planning Office at 

503.266.7001. A copy of this notice can be found on the 

City’s webpage at www.canbyoregon.gov 

  

 

http://www.canbyoregon.gov/

